
 

 

Compton Bassett Parish Council 

 
Neighbour Dispute Policy 

 
 

We would all like to live in peace with our neighbours, but unfortunately that is 
sometimes not how things work out. 
 

The Parish Council have no powers to be able to intervene in neighbour disputes. 
 

Our policy is as follows; 
 

- We encourage people to try and resolve issues amicably between themselves. 

- Where this doesn’t work and people feel that they need further help we can guide 
them to organisations that may be able to help them 

- We cannot become involved at any level other than this. 

- We must remember at all times that we are not enabled or skilled to get involved at 
any other level. 

 

Help may be found at www.gov.uk and this may lead you to our local authority which 
is Wiltshire Council. 

 
Our advice would be that should you at any point feel threatened or distressed by the 

actions of a neighbour the Police should be your first line of contact 
 
There is also a website which may have some useful advice which is 

www.problemneighbours.co.uk 
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